
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

             21st July  2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

September  

Monday——  4th to 8th  — inset days 

 

Monday—11th ——-   school  re opens  

 

OCTOBER  

Monday 30th — Individual  photos 

 

November  

23rd —- Flu vaccination (letters to follow later when 

school resumes) 

 

               Week 3 for school lunches   

Christian Value 
 

The children have enjoyed a busy last week 
of the school year. We considered all of the 
core values of the school including: Hope, 
Creativity, Openness, Adventure and         
Excellence. 

I hope you enjoy a  fantastic summer and 
we look forward to welcoming you back in 
September! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you  ☺ Our school has managed to 

raise £137.77 for this worthy cause   Thank 

you so much for your generosity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Hope PTA event will be the Easter Fair after school in 

the playground on Thursday 30th March. Please donate any 

unwanted gifts for tombola or bring any Easter treats to raise 

funds for our amazing school.   Please  give any donations to 

Mrs Nevard or Mrs Waters. 

This week’s Lovely Hat       

winners       

 

Trailblazers Mostafa 

Innovators Jermaine/
Kaiah/Rosalia 

Discoverers Carys  

Green Adv Shayan 

Blue Adv Naza  

Explorers Kian  

Pioneers Kayden/ Jerry 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

        IMPORTANT INFOMATION     

Year 6 open days for secondary schools will be 

happening in September, The admission process 

and all vital Information will be  out  in Septem-

ber/ beginning of October. 

Actual dates to be confirmed on return back to 

school in September . 

 

 

Here are two fun events 

 

 

 

 

 

The first week of September 2023 is set aside for inset days, therefore the school reopens to all       
students on Monday 11th September 2023.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported Hope Community PTA events this year. Since we started in January we 
have managed to raise £1738.73 for our amazing school! 
We’re excited for more fun and fundraising in September.” 

  

Hope community school  could win £1500 for 

playground equipment, please see the email on 

parent mail and Facebook page for the  selected 

participating stores . 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we just wanted to alert you to the danger of 
children having devices in their rooms at night. 

If they are left on charge near bedding the devices can 
catch fire. 

If the children wake up and use their devices in the 
middle of the night they are putting themselves at risk. 

 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 10th July 2023 

 

Trailblazers          91.3% 

Innovators                         93.3% 

Discoverers                      93.7% 

Blue Adventurers            94.2% 

Green Adventurers        97.6% 

Explorers                          91.7% 

Pioneers                            95.0% 

 

Whole School          93.7%   

Well Done Green Adventurers 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning  10th  July 2023  

Trailblazers        0 children late 

Innovators                      1 child late  

Discoverers                   5 children late 

Blue Adventurers         2 children late 

Green Adventurers      0 children late 

Explorers                        2 children late 

Pioneers                          1 child late 

 

Last week there were 14 instances of lateness by 11 

children and 4 hours and 30 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

 


